From: Maureen Cole [mailto:m.cole@hay.net]

-----Original Message-----

Sent: Sunday, June 14, 2020 5:21 PM

To: Mayor Finch <gfinch@southhuron.ca>; Councillor Vaughan <mvaughan@southhuron.ca>; Councillor Vaughan <mvaughan <m 

Subject: City of London allowing temporary homeless encampments during coronavirus pandemic - London | Globalnews.ca

Dear Mayor Finch and Council We all realize homelessness is a very complex social problem, that needs to be tackled by all levels of government. Please take the time to read this article, and consider some of the options and

partnerships that you could utilize to temporarily support out County to actually decrease homelessness, and consider the health and safety of everyone, which I understand is your number one priority.

City of London allowing temporary homeless encampments during coronavirus pandemic - London | https://linkprotect.cudasyc.com/url? a=https%3a%2f%2fGlobalnews.ca&c=E.1.kkNRid656p0iGHOSe4p1xigJcO8LWplwLXY08gTrEVYKPviBOKEba1a9wn t77mW qSGe14OGMRUYs7PguVC Zw4hD42VHOnz0SBcevzoe4dS980u14-BGis&tvpo=1

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fglobalnews.ca%2fnews%2f7064747%2fcoronavirus-london-encampments-

homeless%2f&c=E.1.sA TZI59inbOwUCHPROSUa0qk5zOK1JCxmzR-HznAcw-ZDEfgrovEtS67gZgxmIZoMPri-bm8oObqpbTwNTvx13RJm4qN1LWZOGztavvfmmLh1vIiirsN7wK1k3U&typo=1 Maureen Cole